Prof. Francis Pierce and Dr. Hong Sun visited our laboratory

Prof. Francis Pierce (Professor Emeritus, Washington State University) and Dr.
Hong Sun (Post-doctoral researcher, China Agricultural University) visited our
laboratory on December 19. They participated in the SII 2011 held at the
clock tower conference rooms as well as gave us the open seminar. I wish all

our members exchange activities with them.
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